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23rd February 2023 

Dear Parents, 

As part of the PE curriculum, the students in Year 5 will be having swimming lessons at Regents Park 

Senior School. These will take place over the Spring term and the Summer term. Please check the 

dates for your child’s class below. 

5B 

Friday 3rd March 

Friday 10th March 

Friday 17th March 

Friday 24th March 

Friday 31st March 

Break for the Easter Holidays 

Friday 21st April 

Friday 28th April 

Friday 5th May 

Friday 12th May 

 

The lessons start at 1:30pm; pupils from this class will need to bring their swimming costume, towel 

and goggles in a separate bag. The children will return to school before the end of the day.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Horton 

Year 5&6 Phase Leader 
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